
• 196,549 RSF Available

• Sublease Term through November 30, 2027

• Plug & play environment

• Large efficient floor plates

• Parking ratio 4.5:1,000

• On-site cafeteria and gym

2&3 POLARIS
ALISO VIEJO, CALIFORNIA

QUALITY OFFICE SPACE FOR SUBLEASE 

HIGHLIGHTS

CHRIS BOSLEY
Executive Director 
949 955 7646 
christopher.bosley@cushwake.com
Lic. #01304116

RICK KAPLAN
Executive Vice Chairman 
949 955 7643
rick.kaplan@cushwake.com
Lic. #00963069

ROB LAMBERT
Executive Director 
949 930 9212 
robert.lambert@cushwake.com
Lic. #01758074



2&3 POLARIS
ALISO VIEJO, CALIFORNIA

This information has been obtained from sources believed reliable. No warranty or representation, expressed or implied, is made as to the accuracy of the information contained herein, and same is submitted subject to errors, omissions, change of price, rental or 
other conditions, withdrawal without notice, and to any specific listing conditions imposed by our principals. Additionally, the depiction in the included photography of any person, entity, sign, logo, other than Cushman & Wakefield’s client and the property offered 
by Cushman & Wakefield, is incidental only and is not intended to connote any affiliation, connection, association, sponsorship or approval by or between that which is incidentally depicted by Cushman & Wakefield or its client.

CUSHMAN & WAKEFIELD OF CALIFORNIA, INC.  |  18111 Von Karman Avenue, Suite 1000  |  Irvine, California 92612  |  www.cushmanwakefield.com

SUBLEASE

2 POLARIS 
GROUND FLOOR

23,071 RSF AVAILABLE



2&3 POLARIS
ALISO VIEJO, CALIFORNIA

This information has been obtained from sources believed reliable. No warranty or representation, expressed or implied, is made as to the accuracy of the information contained herein, and same is submitted subject to errors, omissions, change of price, rental or 
other conditions, withdrawal without notice, and to any specific listing conditions imposed by our principals. Additionally, the depiction in the included photography of any person, entity, sign, logo, other than Cushman & Wakefield’s client and the property offered 
by Cushman & Wakefield, is incidental only and is not intended to connote any affiliation, connection, association, sponsorship or approval by or between that which is incidentally depicted by Cushman & Wakefield or its client.

CUSHMAN & WAKEFIELD OF CALIFORNIA, INC.  |  18111 Von Karman Avenue, Suite 1000  |  Irvine, California 92612  |  www.cushmanwakefield.com

SUBLEASE

2 POLARIS 
SECOND FLOOR

23,271 RSF AVAILABLE



2&3 POLARIS
ALISO VIEJO, CALIFORNIA

This information has been obtained from sources believed reliable. No warranty or representation, expressed or implied, is made as to the accuracy of the information contained herein, and same is submitted subject to errors, omissions, change of price, rental or 
other conditions, withdrawal without notice, and to any specific listing conditions imposed by our principals. Additionally, the depiction in the included photography of any person, entity, sign, logo, other than Cushman & Wakefield’s client and the property offered 
by Cushman & Wakefield, is incidental only and is not intended to connote any affiliation, connection, association, sponsorship or approval by or between that which is incidentally depicted by Cushman & Wakefield or its client.

CUSHMAN & WAKEFIELD OF CALIFORNIA, INC.  |  18111 Von Karman Avenue, Suite 1000  |  Irvine, California 92612  |  www.cushmanwakefield.com

SUBLEASE

2 POLARIS 
THIRD FLOOR

23,285 RSF AVAILABLE



2&3 POLARIS
ALISO VIEJO, CALIFORNIA

This information has been obtained from sources believed reliable. No warranty or representation, expressed or implied, is made as to the accuracy of the information contained herein, and same is submitted subject to errors, omissions, change of price, rental or 
other conditions, withdrawal without notice, and to any specific listing conditions imposed by our principals. Additionally, the depiction in the included photography of any person, entity, sign, logo, other than Cushman & Wakefield’s client and the property offered 
by Cushman & Wakefield, is incidental only and is not intended to connote any affiliation, connection, association, sponsorship or approval by or between that which is incidentally depicted by Cushman & Wakefield or its client.

CUSHMAN & WAKEFIELD OF CALIFORNIA, INC.  |  18111 Von Karman Avenue, Suite 1000  |  Irvine, California 92612  |  www.cushmanwakefield.com

SUBLEASE

2 POLARIS 
FOURTH FLOOR

23,418 RSF AVAILABLE



2&3 POLARIS
ALISO VIEJO, CALIFORNIA

This information has been obtained from sources believed reliable. No warranty or representation, expressed or implied, is made as to the accuracy of the information contained herein, and same is submitted subject to errors, omissions, change of price, rental or 
other conditions, withdrawal without notice, and to any specific listing conditions imposed by our principals. Additionally, the depiction in the included photography of any person, entity, sign, logo, other than Cushman & Wakefield’s client and the property offered 
by Cushman & Wakefield, is incidental only and is not intended to connote any affiliation, connection, association, sponsorship or approval by or between that which is incidentally depicted by Cushman & Wakefield or its client.

CUSHMAN & WAKEFIELD OF CALIFORNIA, INC.  |  18111 Von Karman Avenue, Suite 1000  |  Irvine, California 92612  |  www.cushmanwakefield.com

SUBLEASE

3 POLARIS 
BASEMENT

12,409 RSF AVAILABLE



2&3 POLARIS
ALISO VIEJO, CALIFORNIA

This information has been obtained from sources believed reliable. No warranty or representation, expressed or implied, is made as to the accuracy of the information contained herein, and same is submitted subject to errors, omissions, change of price, rental or 
other conditions, withdrawal without notice, and to any specific listing conditions imposed by our principals. Additionally, the depiction in the included photography of any person, entity, sign, logo, other than Cushman & Wakefield’s client and the property offered 
by Cushman & Wakefield, is incidental only and is not intended to connote any affiliation, connection, association, sponsorship or approval by or between that which is incidentally depicted by Cushman & Wakefield or its client.

CUSHMAN & WAKEFIELD OF CALIFORNIA, INC.  |  18111 Von Karman Avenue, Suite 1000  |  Irvine, California 92612  |  www.cushmanwakefield.com

SUBLEASE

3 POLARIS 
FIRST FLOOR

16,963 RSF AVAILABLE

CREDIT 
UNION

CAFETERIA



2&3 POLARIS
ALISO VIEJO, CALIFORNIA

This information has been obtained from sources believed reliable. No warranty or representation, expressed or implied, is made as to the accuracy of the information contained herein, and same is submitted subject to errors, omissions, change of price, rental or 
other conditions, withdrawal without notice, and to any specific listing conditions imposed by our principals. Additionally, the depiction in the included photography of any person, entity, sign, logo, other than Cushman & Wakefield’s client and the property offered 
by Cushman & Wakefield, is incidental only and is not intended to connote any affiliation, connection, association, sponsorship or approval by or between that which is incidentally depicted by Cushman & Wakefield or its client.

CUSHMAN & WAKEFIELD OF CALIFORNIA, INC.  |  18111 Von Karman Avenue, Suite 1000  |  Irvine, California 92612  |  www.cushmanwakefield.com

SUBLEASE

3 POLARIS 
SECOND FLOOR

24,728 RSF AVAILABLE



2&3 POLARIS
ALISO VIEJO, CALIFORNIA

This information has been obtained from sources believed reliable. No warranty or representation, expressed or implied, is made as to the accuracy of the information contained herein, and same is submitted subject to errors, omissions, change of price, rental or 
other conditions, withdrawal without notice, and to any specific listing conditions imposed by our principals. Additionally, the depiction in the included photography of any person, entity, sign, logo, other than Cushman & Wakefield’s client and the property offered 
by Cushman & Wakefield, is incidental only and is not intended to connote any affiliation, connection, association, sponsorship or approval by or between that which is incidentally depicted by Cushman & Wakefield or its client.

CUSHMAN & WAKEFIELD OF CALIFORNIA, INC.  |  18111 Von Karman Avenue, Suite 1000  |  Irvine, California 92612  |  www.cushmanwakefield.com

SUBLEASE

3 POLARIS
THIRD FLOOR

24,731 RSF AVAILABLE



2&3 POLARIS
ALISO VIEJO, CALIFORNIA

This information has been obtained from sources believed reliable. No warranty or representation, expressed or implied, is made as to the accuracy of the information contained herein, and same is submitted subject to errors, omissions, change of price, rental or 
other conditions, withdrawal without notice, and to any specific listing conditions imposed by our principals. Additionally, the depiction in the included photography of any person, entity, sign, logo, other than Cushman & Wakefield’s client and the property offered 
by Cushman & Wakefield, is incidental only and is not intended to connote any affiliation, connection, association, sponsorship or approval by or between that which is incidentally depicted by Cushman & Wakefield or its client.

CUSHMAN & WAKEFIELD OF CALIFORNIA, INC.  |  18111 Von Karman Avenue, Suite 1000  |  Irvine, California 92612  |  www.cushmanwakefield.com

SUBLEASE

3 POLARIS
FOURTH FLOOR

24,673 RSF AVAILABLE



2&3 POLARIS
ALISO VIEJO, CALIFORNIA

This information has been obtained from sources believed reliable. No warranty or representation, expressed or implied, is made as to the accuracy of the information contained herein, and same is submitted subject to errors, omissions, change of price, rental or 
other conditions, withdrawal without notice, and to any specific listing conditions imposed by our principals. Additionally, the depiction in the included photography of any person, entity, sign, logo, other than Cushman & Wakefield’s client and the property offered 
by Cushman & Wakefield, is incidental only and is not intended to connote any affiliation, connection, association, sponsorship or approval by or between that which is incidentally depicted by Cushman & Wakefield or its client.

CUSHMAN & WAKEFIELD OF CALIFORNIA, INC.  |  18111 Von Karman Avenue, Suite 1000  |  Irvine, California 92612  |  www.cushmanwakefield.com

SUBLEASE



2&3 POLARIS
ALISO VIEJO, CALIFORNIA

This information has been obtained from sources believed reliable. No warranty or representation, expressed or implied, is made as to the accuracy of the information contained herein, and same is submitted subject to errors, omissions, change of price, rental or 
other conditions, withdrawal without notice, and to any specific listing conditions imposed by our principals. Additionally, the depiction in the included photography of any person, entity, sign, logo, other than Cushman & Wakefield’s client and the property offered 
by Cushman & Wakefield, is incidental only and is not intended to connote any affiliation, connection, association, sponsorship or approval by or between that which is incidentally depicted by Cushman & Wakefield or its client.

CUSHMAN & WAKEFIELD OF CALIFORNIA, INC.  |  18111 Von Karman Avenue, Suite 1000  |  Irvine, California 92612  |  www.cushmanwakefield.com

SUBLEASE
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